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PulteGroup Announces Upcoming 2020 Annual Meeting Date 
 

 
ATLANTA, February 25, 2020 - PulteGroup, Inc. (the “Company”) (NYSE: PHM) announces that the 
Company’s Board of Directors (the “Board”) has established Thursday, May 7, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. Eastern 
Time as the date and time for the Company’s 2020 Annual Meeting of Shareholders. The meeting will 
take place at the Company’s headquarters, 3350 Peachtree Rd. NE, Atlanta, GA 30326. The Board has 
also set the close of business on March 13, 2020, as the record date for determining shareholders entitled 
to vote at the meeting.   
 
 
About PulteGroup 

PulteGroup, Inc. (NYSE: PHM), based in Atlanta, Georgia, is one of America’s largest homebuilding 
companies with operations in more than 40 markets throughout the country.  Through its brand portfolio 
that includes Centex, Pulte Homes, Del Webb, DiVosta Homes, American West and John Wieland 
Homes and Neighborhoods, the company is one of the industry’s most versatile homebuilders able to 
meet the needs of multiple buyer groups and respond to changing consumer demand. PulteGroup’s 
purpose is building incredible places where people can live their dreams. 

For more information about PulteGroup, Inc. and PulteGroup brands, go to pultegroup.com; 
www.pulte.com; www.centex.com; www.delwebb.com; www.divosta.com; www.jwhomes.com; and 
www.americanwesthomes.com.  Follow PulteGroup, Inc. on Twitter: @PulteGroupNews. 
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